
 

 

TBE/InformasitambahanFASW 

Number   : KSEI-35901/JKU/1217             Jakarta, December 7, 2017 

 

To: Board of Directors of Account Holders 

Indonesian Central Securities Depository (KSEI) 

 
Re : Additional Information on the DGT Submission for PT Fajar Surya 

Wisesa Tbk (FASW) Interim Dividend   
 
 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Referring to KSEI Announcement No. KSEI-33128/JKU/1117, dated November 15, 2017, 

regarding the Cash Divident Disbursement Schedule of PT FAJAR SURYA WISESA Tbk 
(FASW) Securities and based on the information we received from the company on 
December 7, 2017, we hereby wish to convey additional information on the DGT submission 
for PT Fajar Surya Wisesa Tbk, as follows: 
 

1. Please certify your DGT-1 form, if you have not already. Based on tax laws, those of 
who do not have a certified DGT-1 form are not eligible for P3B tariffs.  
 

2. For those that still use the old DGT-2 format, please make sure that you still attach 
the second page of the DGT-2 form as required by regulation Per-10/PJ/2017. You 
may still use the old form for the first page, however the page must be a certified. 

 
Please find attached a letter from PT Fajar Surya Wisesa Tbk (FASW) No. 173/XI/2017 
regarding Requests for DGT Forms. 
 
For further information, please contact Mr. Arifin Halim at PT Fajar Surya Wisesa Tbk 
(FASW) via phone number 021-344-1316 or email address: arifinhalim@fajarpaper.com. 
 
Thank you for your kind attention and cooperation.   
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Indonesian Central Securities Depository (KSEI) 

 
 
 
 
 
Fitriyah      Irna Yusanti 
Head of Securities Management Unit   Head of Corporate Action Unit  
Custodian Services Division     Custodian Services Division  
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